
Summer Break Challenge  

Dear Parents,  

Summer is almost here! We are going to miss our opportunities to 
read to and with your little ones!  Please keep reading together this 
summer! It is essential for your child’s growth and development.  

The Summer Reading Challenge contains 3 months of Fun Activities! 

After you child completes an activity be sure to color in the box or put 

a sticker on the square to know that you have accomplished that task.    

Activities do not have to be done in order.  Some of the activities, like 

going to the library, require planning and more time.  Others, like 

reading on a blanket, do not. 

At the beginning of the school year, please complete the form and 
calendars and bring them to Mrs. Willman in the library. Please make 
sure your child’s name is on the form.  Your child will receive a 
Reading Goodie Bag and be entered into book drawings!  

Happy Reading!  

Have a wonderful summer,  

Mrs. Willman & Mrs. Gieschen   

If you have any questions, please email 
Jennifer.willman@splgrafton.org  

 



 



 



  

 



  

 
  

 My child ____________ has successfully  

Completed   

60 days   

of the   

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE!  

  

 

(Parent Signature)  

  

 

(Child name and grade homeroom)  

 

Please return this form with the challenge calendars to Mrs. Willman in 

the library the first week of school to receive a goodie bag and be entered 

for special book drawings!  

Happy Reading!  


